
GHMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Have a great day! 
 

Monday,  November 28,  201 6 

REMEMBER:     

LAST DAY TO ORDER GRIZZLY WEAR IS WEDNESDAY! 
 

BASKETBALL: 
• Grade 7/8 Girls have a game at Gordon Head after school today 
• Grade 7/8 Boys have a game at Gordon Head at 5:15 today  
• Grade 7/8 team have a practice tomorrow morning at 7:15 
• Grade 6/7 Girls have a game after school tomorrow at SMU 
• Grade 7/8 Girls have a practice after school tomorrow  

 

BEGINNER STRINGS: 
• After School from 2:50 - 3:50 

JAZZ BAND: 
• Tomorrow morning starting at 7:45 

 

From Mr. Luchies: 

1 ) Big thanks to GHMS Students who participated in or supported the Santa Claus Parade this 
weekend: Sarah,  Amanda,  Sam and Kiana 

2) Basketball season is coming to a close as teams have final league games this week and 
playoffs begin. Before the season ends, we want to thank all of the adults and students who 
are support our Basketball Grizzlies! Thanks go out to: 

a.  Parent Drivers 
b.  Parent Coaches:  Special thanks to Dana Manns,  Lisa de Greeff,  Keith Grew,  

and Lance Burrows 
c.  Community Coaches:  Thanks to Mr.  McKee and Mr.  Lefsrud who are teacher 

coaches from Lambrick Park High School! 
d.  Staff Coaches and Sponsors:  Way to go Ms.  Smith,  Mr.  de Medeiros,  Mr.  

Khosla,  Mr.  Luchies,   
e.  Student Volunteers who set up the Gym and Manage the Clock and Scoresheets 
f.  Mr.  Edwards for being an awesome Athletic Director 
g.  Ms.  Schmidt for coordinating volunteer driver forms 
h.  Ms.  Harrison for helping us organize announcements every day 

 
3) Our Swim Team began practices last Friday morning. Teacher Sponsor and Coach Mr. Ross is 

delighted to share we had 18 Grizzlies in the water before school Friday…which could be a 
school record! Thanks for volunteering Mr. Ross!! 

4) Reminder to all students to make sure to be caught up in all assignments as the deadline for 
the first report card is soon…teachers will be logging grades with the office on December 
9. Report cards go home December 16… 

5) Grizzlies are reminded to keep classrooms, halls and our grounds clean and remember to 
return borrowed items as soon as you are finished with them. Finally, please remember to 
never run in the halls. 
 
 


